
From: Liam Elder-Connors <lconnors@vermontpublic.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2023 1:21 PM 
To: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Press Release: Burlington Police Sergeant Will Not Be Prosecuted for Non-Fatal Officer-
Involved Shooting 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

Hi Lauren, 
 
Please see the attached records request and let me know if there are any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Liam  
 

Liam Elder-Connors  (He/Him/His)  
Reporter | @lseconnors 
Vermont Public 
P: (802) 654-4339 | M: (802) 503-8071  
lconnors@vermontpublic.org | @lseconnors 
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08/03/2023

REQUEST FOR PUBLIC RECORDS

Hello,

Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 316, I request access to and copies of all records of the
following:

– Vermont State Police’s investigation into the non-fatal police shooting of David
Johnson on 8/13/2022 in Burlington

– the report prepared by the use-of-force expert hired by the Attorney General’s
office

– any body camera footage of the incident

If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you justify all deletions by
reference to specific exemptions outlined in 1 V.S.A. § 317.

If parts of the records are exempt from release, I ask that you redact the exempt
sections and release the rest of the record.

In the event that there are fees, please inform me of the total charges in advance of
fulfilling my request.

However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the
requested information is in the public interest. The requested documents will be
used by Vermont Public and not for commercial purposes.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward
to receiving your response to this request. Please call me with any questions.

Sincerely,
Liam Elder-Connors
Reporter, Vermont Public
802-503-8071
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